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AMERICAN

GEOGRAPHICAL SOCIETY

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR Vi
I

ww. 16S4 BROADWAY AT 156th STREET

NEW YORK

October 8, 1924.

General Sir Arthur Currie 
HcGill University 
Montreal, Canada

Dear General Currie

Here is a little publication 
that may amuse you. It has the virtue 
of being brief and of dealing with an 
interesting period. Doubtless, to you 
it will seem of antiquarian interest 
after your long experience with modern 
maps during the World War.

I With best wishes,

Sincerely,
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